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Please do not approve Hudbay's Arizona Air Permit for the mining operations in the Santa Rita
Mountains because the pollution will NOT be mitigated by the proposal from Hudbay/Copper
World primarily because they submit something for approval which is not what they then do after
receiving approval. Our properties in the Ocotillo Rim development will be adversely affected
FOREVER! There continues to be health issues by residents in Green Valley from previous,
near-by mining operations from years ago! Approvals for Hudbay/Copper World's requests should
be denied!


